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Bill 97 Proposed Legislative Changes 
 

On May 18, 2023 Regional Council made the following decision:  

1. Council endorse this report, for submission to the Province on May 6, 2023 in 

response to the Bill 97 legislative changes as outlined in ERO postings 019-6821 and 

019-6822. 

2. The Regional Clerk forward this report to the local municipalities. 

 

https://ero.ontario.ca/notice/019-6821
https://ero.ontario.ca/notice/019-6822
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